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REFERENCE!:

14 March 2013

Dear Ms. Silva,

I write on behalf of the Secretary-General, in response to your letter informing
him of the 2014 Inter-Agency Games which will be hosted by the staff of the
United Nations Headquarters in New York. In your letter you also sought
authorization and support of the Secretary-General and requested designation of a

Focal Point to work closely with the Coordination Committee established in New
York.

Let me assure you that you have our full support in organizing the United
Nations Inter-Agency Games of 2014 in New York. We recognize the good purpose
of these games  enabling staff members to get to know each other through sports

and other recreational activities and thereby to improve mutual understanding and
work relations.

We appreciate your efforts as the Coordinator for the United Nations Inter-
Agency Games and look forward to our cooperation in this important initiative.

Yours sincerely,

Yukio Takasu

Under-Secretary-General
for Management

Ms. Cristina Silva

Coordinator

United Nations Inter-Agency Games
New York



